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Cologne, 1 February 2018 

Michael Wellenzohn to remain on the DEUTZ AG Board of 

Management until 2023 

 Contract extended by five years 

 Sales thriving under his stewardship 

 

The Supervisory Board of DEUTZ AG extended the contract of Michael Wellenzohn (51) by an 

additional five years until 31 December 2023. Mr Wellenzohn has been the Board of Management 

member responsible for sales/marketing and service at DEUTZ AG since March 2013. 

 

“DEUTZ’s sales function has made great strides under Michael Wellenzohn,” says Chairman of the 

Supervisory Board, Hans-Georg Härter. “We look forward to continuing our successful working 

relationship with him”. 
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